Room 119 - Teacher Survey – Fall 2010
Dear Parents, 
 
I am always looking for ways to expand and grow as a teacher. I routinely reflect on my work so that I can continue to make learning engaging for the students. Please take this for you to help me improve as a teacher. I would greatly appreciate your valuable input! Then return the survey in the Wednesday folder. Thank you for a wonderful start to a great year!

Mrs. Reed
	Statement
	Yes
	No
	Sometimes

	I feel informed about the classroom work that my child is doing.  
	
	
	

	I feel informed about my child’s academic progress. 
	
	
	

	If there is a problem in the classroom, I know whom to contact.
	
	
	

	I have used the class website http://msreedsclass.weebly.com/
	
	
	

	My child’s teacher tells me about my child's strengths/needs.
	
	
	

	My child’s teacher makes me comfortable in contacting her. 
	
	
	

	My child’s teacher addresses my concerns. 
	
	
	

	I feel I can visit the classroom.
	
	
	

	I feel the teacher works well with my child.
	
	
	

	I feel the homework assigned is relevant. 
	
	
	

	I feel the amount of the homework assigned is appropriate. 
	
	
	

	I feel the teacher is meeting my child’s learning needs. 
	
	
	


Short Answer

1. What have you appreciated?  

2. What would you like to see more of? 
3. What would you like changed? 
4. What classroom assignments/projects/events has your child enjoyed the most so far?
